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To : Shanahan, Nora 
Subject: RE: Waste Licence Application No WO230-01 Valeco Ltd, Ballard, Araglin, Kilworth, CO 

Cork 

Dear Nora 

Thank you for your email. I am to advise that the above mentioned application has not 
yet been deemed compliant with the Waste Licensing Regulations. As prevoiusly advised 
all documentation relating to Waste Licence applications can be viewed on the 
licensing pages of the the EPA's website at www.epa.ie. 

Yours sincerely 

Yvonne Clooney 

_ - _ - _  Original Message----- 
From: Shanahan, Nora [mailto:NShanahan@glanbia.ieI 
Sent: 17 July 2006 11:14 
To: Yvonne Clooney 
Subject: Waste Licence Application No WO230-01 Valeco Ltd, Ballard, Araglin, Kilworth, 
CO Cork 

With reference to above, I would appreciate greatly if you could let me know if the 
application has been validated. 

Thank you for your help, 

Yours sincerely, 

Nora Shanahan (Secretary of The Valley Residents Association) 

The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is 
addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any review, 
retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance 
upon, this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is 
prohibited. 

Any views and opinions expressed are those of the individual author/sender and are not 
necessarily shared or endorsed by Glanbia plc or any associated or related company. 
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